Michael Fassio

Assistant Attorney General
uTC

Olympia WA 98504

Dear Mr. Fassio
Re: Docket TE-100267

We received your documents regarding our request to mitigate the penalty charged to
CWA, Inc.

We found over a dozen pages in the package you mailed us along with sworn statements;
quite a bit of time and therefore money has already been spent.

I don’t recall receiving the advice Mr. McVaugh states he gave. | know him, so trust that
he may have and | didn’t act on it....we’ll never know. So rather than prolong the time
both of us will spend carrying this further, we have paid the penalty and submitted a
report.

I find it too bad that business, the entities that fund government, once again are the ones
compromising and giving up so we can exert effort creating employment through taking
risk, rather than on this go no where bureaucracy which Olympia regularly endorses.

Sincerely
Richard Johnson

President
CWA, Inc



